Campus Girl Scout Meeting Notes 5/11
Murder Mystery Tour has been cancelled for this weekend due to lack of sign-ups.
Our alternative is meeting up at the Seattle Center IMAX and watching the 10:15am showing of Star Trek. CGS is paying for the tickets, so please RSVP by the end of Tuesday. The following 10 people have already RSVP’d and are receiving tickets: Kristi G., Jennifer B., Liz W., Rosalie M., Tracey W., Laura B., Lauren B., Ilana B., Sarah O., and Janine G.
The 30 is the suggested bus if you are going from the AVE to the Seattle Center. Get to the bus stop at 9:20am at 43rd and the AVE if you want to go with other CGS members. Our second meeting place is at the ticket office outside the gate that is closer to the Center House. If you don’t see other scouts, call Laura first because she will have the tickets:3
After the movie we will bus to the Sun Ya Seafood Restaurant for Dim Sum in the international district. 
Officer elections next Monday the 18th during the meeting!

